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The Young Researchers’ and Practitioners’ Forum (YRPF) with the Association for European 
Transport are pleased to announce an open call for workshops to be given during the 46th European 
Transport Conference, in Ireland, on 12th October 2018. The ETC Workshop session welcomes 
proposals in a format of 2 hours sessions. Possible sessions could cover: 

• Discussion of new technological developments (e.g. new apps or simulation software) 
• Elaboration of research needs  
• Training (e.g. scientific writing, time management for PhD candidates) 

 

To submit your proposal, please use the online submission form or send an email to Sally Scarlett at 
AET: sally.scarlett@aetransport.org  

Please describe what you want to indicate the format of your workshop (world café, group 
discussion, storytelling, etc.), the maximum number of participants and the required tools. 

 

After acceptance of your workshop proposal, the YRPF committee will organise selected workshops 
and send the invitations through the AET network. You need to register for the conference through 
the ETC website. Please indicate on the registration form that you are holding a workshop to receive 
the stewarding ticket for free participation of the ETC. There is only a limited number of steward 
tickets available. After the conference, you will receive a special certificate of presentation. 

 

For further information, please contact Sally Scarlett: sally.scarlett@aetransport.org or the YRPF 
direct on: yrpf@aetransport.org  
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